
Peek of the Week 
The Woodlands —24th June 2022. 

Our Learning 

English 
This week in class, we have continued to explore our 
story—The lighthouse keeper’s lunch.  
We started the week by looking at what the      
characters are doing. We matched vocabulary to 
story pictures and wrote ’what doing’ sentences 
using shape coding structures. We also sequenced 
the everts and answered comprehension questions 
about the story.  
Next week, we will begin our final story of this year—The lighthouse 
keeper’s cat.  
 
Mrs Toland’s maths  
This week, we  have been looking at numbers to 30. We have looked 
at different number representations, counted forwards and back-
wards and started to identify tens and one. Next week, we will look at 
one more, one less and comparing groups of objects.  
 
Miss Hall’s maths. 
This week, Miss Hall’s maths group have continued to explore shapes. 
They completed 3-D shape patterns and learnt about a vertical line 
of symmetry in 2-D shapes. Next week, they will begin their unit on 
multiplication. .    
 
Afternoons. 
This week, Woodlands have been looking at animals which live near 
the seaside.  We were given a range of animals pictures and had to 
sort them. We  also created our own wonderful octopus’ and went on 
a seaside animal scavenger hunt around the school.  
 
This week, we have also started a new ICT unit where we will develop 
our typing skills. This week, we practiced turning the computers on, 
log in and type our names.  

Important information  

 Woodlands sports day—

Tuesday 28th June 9.15-10.30 

 Priory Commonwealth 

Games—Friday 1st July .  

 Don’t forget to access the    

children’s Maths homework 

through the Doodle math web-

site.  

 

 

 Star of the week:  
Ethan 

 

Word of the week 

 

 

 Collins Ebooks. 

The children are now 
able to access read-
ing book  online at 
their level.  

There is are log in details in their 
home school books.                    


